
 

  
We have been staying in our houses because of an illness.  It is called 

Coronavirus.  

Coronavirus can make people feel very sick.  

To keep ourselves safe, we have to be socially 

distant from others unless they live in our houses. 



  

Social distancing means we have to stay at least two metres 

away from people when we are outdoors and not at home.  

When we can go back to school we will still have to try and stay two metres 

apart from our friends and teacher and we must wash our hands lots of 

times during the day.   



  

Washing our hands will help us stay safe too. We must wash our 

hands for 20 seconds using soap and warm water. 

Some people might wear masks which cover part of their faces.  This is another 

way to keep safe and stop germs from spreading.  If you are worried or 

frightened by seeing people wearing mask, tell a grown up. 



  

We might have to start and finish school at different times to our 

friends.  This is to help everyone to keep two meters away from 

people who do not live in their house. 

Playtimes will be different as you can only play with the children in your 

group. At lunchtime you will eat lunch in your class with your friends and 

your teachers. 



  

It might feel strange at school because you cannot hug, high five 

or hold hands with anyone who doesn’t live in your house.  

School may feel different for a while, it’s ok if this makes 

you feel sad or worried.  Tell us and we can help you. 



 

Social distancing may feel strange, but it doesn’t stop you from 

laughing and having fun.  Remember it is helping to keep 

everyone happy, healthy and safe.  

If you feel sad or worried, talk to people you trust at home or 

school and they will help to make you feel happy and calm.  


